
From: Roman Caruk 
Sent: April 12, 2022 8:17 AM 
To: ZZG-COUNCIL <zzg-council@peelregion.ca> 
Subject: Land use boundary expansion 

We here in Ontario are fighting a critical issue. Municipalities are being forced by a dictatorial 
government to use farmland to expand city boundaries for the purpose of development. The farmland in 
this part of Ontario is prime agricultural land and is necessary to feed us for years to come. To use this 
land to build housing is criminal. Already many parts of the world are lacking enough food to feed the 
people. 
The greatest issue is that developers are only interested in building houses that are more expensive so 
they will not solve the housing crisis. 
I appeal to Peel region to stop urban sprawl and protect the farmland. 
Roman Caruk 
roman 
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